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As Chair of the Subcommittee on Style to Review the Draft Statutes of the Inter-American Defense Board, I have the honor to present this report on the work of the Subcommittee to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security.
I.  BACKGROUND

At its meeting of February 10, 2006, the Committee on Hemispheric Security approved by consensus the Draft Statutes of the Inter-American Defense Board, contained in document CP/CSH-742/06.  At the same time, it was considered prudent to review the document in order to ensure consistency among the four official languages of the Organization.  To that end, a Subcommittee on Style was established to review the draft statutes of the Inter-American Defense Board, pursuant to Article 13 of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council.
/
Brazil, Canada, Chile, and Trinidad and Tobago were elected members of the Subcommittee responsible for reviewing the Draft Statutes in Portuguese, French, Spanish, and English, respectively.  It was also agreed that this Subcommittee would be open to all members of the Committee.


It should be pointed out that the composition and mandate of the Subcommittee is based on Article 28 of the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly.

II.  PROCEEDINGS


The Subcommittee met on February 17, 2006.  At the start of the meeting, members elected Chile as Chair.

The members were represented by Mr. Antonio Tabajara of Brazil, Ms. Catherine Vezina of Canada, Mr. Anthony Phillips-Spencer of Trinidad and Tobago, and by the undersigned for Chile.

Apart from the members of the Subcommittee, the meeting was attended by the following member states:  Argentina, Bahamas, Mexico, Nicaragua, Peru, United States, and Uruguay.


Formal and stylistic aspects of the Draft Statutes were reviewed, following the established practice of taking the original language of the document as a guide:  English. However, the Subcommittee took into consideration that fact that some amendments had been presented in Spanish. Whenever discrepancies were detected in the articles expressed in the official languages of the Organization, the Subcommittee on Style proceeded to adjust the texts to match the original language in which they were presented.


The Subcommittee fulfilled its mandate, having reviewed the document in its entirety and agreeing on only stylistic and formal adjustments.

I should like to thank the delegations for their diligent participation in this task and their contribution to its successful conclusion.

The General Secretariat provided support in the form of four Translator-Reviewers: Ms. Estelle Belisle, Ms. Rosemarie Brierre, Ms. Carmen Castro, and Mr. Carlos Trípodi.  The Subcommittee was assisted also by a legal advisor, Mr. William Berenson, and the Committee Secretary, Ms. Gillian Bristol.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank each of them for their invaluable assistance.


Rodrigo Hume


Alternate Representative of Chile


to the Organization of American States
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�.	“The committees may establish subcommittees and working groups, and must specify their mandate in each case….” 





